
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 12, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert Cantor 

14128 Cricket Lane 

Silver Spring, Maryland 20904 

 

Dear Mr. Cantor: 

 

With reference to our recent telephone conversation, this letter will confirm our appointment for 4:30 

p.m. on July 16, 1996, at your home.  I anticipate that we will need no more than an hour or so of 

your time. 

 

To help you better understand the Assassination Records Review Board, I am enclosing a copy of our 

enabling legislation as well as some explanatory material. 

 

As a courtesy, I will call you around the 15th to confirm our plans.  In the meantime, please feel free 

to contact me at ext. 258 if you have any questions or comments about this material. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on the 16th. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David R. Montague 

Investigator 

 

Enclosures 


